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Curator's Report

By Ellen Racine

The Museum opened on May 3
with a special event: Child-

ren's Day. This Museum Trustees-
sponsored event was a great
beginning to the season, with
fifteen to twenty children
participating. They made flowers,
May baskets, played dress-up,
toured the Museum and had
lemonade and treats. Beryl
Krouse, Cheryl Saverese, Cindy and
Dick Atwood, Kathy Pierce, Jo-Ann
Sullivan and Arlene Marshall did a
fabulous job planning and hosting
the event. And thanks to Dick
Atwood, we have a new lawn sign
for museum openings. Itis very
visible with black, hand-cut wood
letters on a yellow background.

Our period costume Sewing
Group will meet on May 18 at the
Society's building at 1:00
p.m. Stop by and see our projects.




Upcoming project: Start taking
photos of Northborough! A photo
contest with submissions from
2015-2016 will be held next

June. Concentrate on sites of our
town, activities, at work,
families/portraits, interiors and a
special category for vintage photos
of our town and former residents.
Forest Lyford can be reached for
more information.






